
JULY  2024
HOME & SCHOOL

Home & School Information:  

https://www.naperville203.org/Page/7054

Email: madisonhomeandschool@gmail.com

MADISON

See other side for 
Directory Spot Donation Form

Thank you for helping to fund our directory app.

Madison parents, guardians, and caregivers,

We would love to welcome you to Madison Home & School.  Volunteering is a great way
to stay involved with your middle schooler and their school community.
 
Our first Home & School meeting for the 2024-2025 School year will be on Thursday,
September 19, 2024 at 8:45AM via Zoom.  The Zoom link will be included in the MJHS
Weekly Update the Sunday before the meeting. 

Directory Spot Donations this $5 donation is to help cover the Directory spot costs for
MJHS, please see the attached form for more details. Directory spot is a great way to stay
connected to your school community anywhere, anytime! 

At Madison our main fundraiser is our Magazine Drive. A quick reminder that magazine
renewals done through our fundraising website (go to Funderworks.com, choose the option
"SHOP" enter the school code "Madison", type in the students first and last name) any time
after July 1st to count toward our fundraiser this fall! Earn money for our school and prize
credits for your child - more fundraising details to come. 

If you ordered school supplies they will be available for pickup at the grade level Locker
Jam's. Individual PE shirts will be available for purchase for $8 at the Locker Jam's as well.
Cash or checks only please. A $25 NSF Fee will be charged for any returned checks. 

 



Student Name:_______________________________

Student Grade:_______________________________

Student Directory

Cut this off and send to school with check payable to "Madison Home and School"

$5.00 

Donation

School Supply Pick Up 
Fall Fundraiser  

8th Grade Moving On
Staff Appreciation 

Spirit Wear 
Health & Safety Assistants

Learning Commons 
 & More!

Thanks for volunteering and helping the Madison community!

H&S will send out ways to volunteer throughout the year via email & the MJHS
weekly update 


